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Friday, Barbara

From: Mitchell, Bruce .

Sent:  Tuesday, November 02, 2004 11:11 Al(/l

To: Friday, Barbara

Cc: Pennington, Jim

Subject: REVISED MEMO: Hardee Power Station: T-5 Permit Renewal package: FINAL: 0490015-005-AV.

11/2/04
Dear Barbara,

Please disregard the previous memo on this facility sent earlier (mislabeled a file). | have moved the FINAL T-5
permit package’s files to the “0” drive for posting when the FINAL Permit is signed. Trina has the “Notice” ietter to
sign with the permit package. The files are located and named as follows:
o:Bar/Title vVBRUCE/PERMITS:0490015.005.AV.Hardee.Power.Renewal
0490015.005.AV.Renewal APPENDIX.CAM
0490015.005.AV.Renewal AppG
0490015.005.AV.Renewal. AppH
0490015.005.AV.Renewal. AppU
0490015.005.AV.Renewal. SOB
0490015f.005.AV.Renewal
0490015.005.AV.Renewal.FD
Thanks, as always. Take care.

Bruce

11/8/2004
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Friday, Barbara

To: Waters, Jason; btburrows@tecoenergy.com

Cc: Mitchell, Bruce
Subject: FINAL Title V Permit Renewal No. 0490015-005-AV - Hardee Power Partners - Hardee Power
Station

Find attached the zip file for subject FINAL Title V Permit Renewal for your information and files.
If | may be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Barbara J. Friday

Planner i

Bureau of Air Regulation
(850)921-9524
Barbara.Friday@dep.state.fl.us

11/9/2004



